
ADVISORY

Temporary Change with Private Letter Box
Service at Mandeville Post Office, Manchester

Jamaica Post takes this opportunity to inform its valued customers
that there will be a temporary change affecting some Private Letter
Box (PLB) customers at the Mandeville Post Office, located at 7
South Race Course Road, Mandeville, Manchester. This is due to
the renovation works being carried out on sections of the post
office at this time. 

During this period of improvement, Private Letter Box numbers
1001 - 1100, 1161 - 1199, 1201 - 1299, 1300 - 1399, 1400 - 1440
and 1561 - 1580 will be temporarily inaccessible, to facilitate the
upgrades being made to the location. As part of the renovation
exercise, a new holding area will be constructed to house the
referenced PLBs. In the interim, we kindly ask that the affected
customers collect their mail items inside the Mandeville Post
Office, Mondays to Fridays, between the hours of 8:00 am to 5:00
pm, where they will be given priority service.

While we are committed to minimising disruption of operations
and inconvenience to stakeholders, we continue to ask for your
patience and understanding during this period of transformation.
Jamaica Post sincerely thanks all stakeholders in advance for their
support, and we regret any inconvenience that may be
experienced as we work to remain your preferred logistics partner.
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